
Due to the large number of phone calls the attendance office receives daily, we are asking that from 

now on, all student absences are excused by EMAIL. This will ensure accuracy and provide 

documentation if there are any concerns. We are hoping this will be an added convenience for you as 

well. The direct email for the Frontier attendance office is: 

frontierattendance@alpinedistrict.org 


